COPY

Flopd's Register of Shipping,

95, Bothwell Street, Glasgow, G2

2 Plans enclosed. March 9th, 1942.

Dear Sirs,

I return herewith the plans forwarded with your
letter of the 5th instant of proposed deep tanks to be fitted
to Messrs. Furness Shipbuilding Co's Yard Nos. 345/6, and I
have to say that the scantlings and arrangements as shown and
amended thereon will be approved, provided they be carried
out to your satisfaction.

I shall be glad if you will forward verified
copies of the plans for record in this office.

I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

pro Secretary.

The Surveyors,
MIDDLESBROUGH.




